
Knights of Columbus 
Father Francis J. Diamond Council #6292 

Special Open House Invitation 
 
Many times it is hard to go to an open house that is right after Mass, and we 
all have many obligations on the weekend – kids’ soccer games, t-ball games, 
etc.   Perhaps you have thought about joining the Knights, but you are afraid 
you simply don’t have the time.  Sometimes, an evening out is just what the 
doctor ordered.   
 
To that end, the Knights of Columbus will be having a special evening open 
house coming up on Thursday, October 28th at 7:30 PM.  Come and hear a 
short talk on the Knights and ask any questions that you might have.  We will 
be providing pizza, snacks and refreshments to those who attend.   
 
Come and learn about the greatest Catholic, family, fraternal organization and 
the many activities that the Knights offer – charitable, fraternal, youth, church 
and community-related.  It is a great way to get more involved with your 
parish/church and to meet men with the same interests.  You can also network 
with members of the community and get to know each other outside of 
church.   
 
The Knights offer many events that are just plain fun to participate in – we 
have fraternal evenings, dances for the members and wives to attend, a mixed 
bowling league, a softball team, fishing trips and many other social events. 
 
Please avail yourselves of this opportunity to come and learn more about the 
Knights!  We look forward to talking to you. 
 
Special Note: 
Please be sure to RSVP to this invitation if you are going to attend – just so we know how much pizza to order.  
To RSVP, please call Bill Ward at (703) 273-6289 or e-mail at billyjoe@cox.net.  If you are coming with a 
current Knight of Columbus, just have him contact me. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Bill Ward, Chancellor/Membership Director 
Knights of Columbus, Father Diamond Council 


